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Parking Made Simpler in the  
South Norwalk Haviland Lot
New Height Restrictions and Loading Zones for Delivery Trucks

Norwalk, CT (July 15, 2010) The Norwalk Parking Authority recently announced plans 
to install a height restriction bar in South Norwalk’s Haviland parking lot on the upper 
deck. 

The 7 foot bar will alleviate the ongoing issue of delivery trucks blocking cars from en-
tering and exiting the lot. Delivery vehicles taller than 7 feet are invited to use two new 
loading zones on Haviland Street.

 “The new height restriction bar in the Haviland lot will keep traffic flowing to and from 
the lot,” says John Federici, Chairman of the Norwalk Parking Authority. “Our goal is to 
make parking in Norwalk easier, and the new bar will accomplish that. Business owners 
and the public will benefit from the new ease in parking.”

The height restriction bar will also serve as a decorative sign welcoming parkers to 
Norwalk. Additionally, damage to the parking deck from deliveries will be minimized.

Construction of the height restriction bar will be completed in mid August 2010.

The Norwalk Parking Authority is a financially self-sustaining organization responsible 
for the operation and maintenance of the municipal parking system in Norwalk. The 
Authority is committed to collaborating with community organizations while providing 
exceptional customer service to parking customers.  The Norwalk Parking Authority 
can be reached at 203-831-9063 or at the web site at www.norwalkpark.org.
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